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Republic of the Philippines 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 

Tel. No.: (02) 8249-3367 | (02) 8248-3367 
 

 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
REPLACEMENT OF FIRE SPRINKLER AND INSTALLATION OF JOCKEY PUMP OF 

THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES- 
CENTRAL OFFICE (DENR-CO) 

 

Bid Ref. No. DENR-CO-2020-003 Rebid 
(Previous IB No. DENR-CO-2019-010) 

 

Approved Budget for the Contract:  =P 25,000,000.00 
 
 
Due to technical issues the BAC and End-User unit concerned are facing, please be 
informed that the date of Submission and Opening of Bids scheduled on 27 February 
2020 covering the above-mentioned project is hereby postponed until further notice.  
 
For guidance and information of all concerned.  
 
Issued this 19th day of February 2020 in Quezon City. 
 
 
 
 
(sgd.) EVELYN G. NILLOSAN 
Chief, Management Division & 
Alternate Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 


